
Tuesday 21st April 2020 

Good Morning Reception Class, 

Welcome back after the Easter Holidays. It was so lovely to 

speak to so many of you last week and I was glad to hear you 

had enjoyed your Easter holidays and had eaten lots of lovely 

chocolate! 

Today we are going to listen to a story that links in with some new 

maths activities we are going to try this week so we will listen to the 

story and then do the maths activity. 

So I’d like you to listen to the story of Supertato  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BIeAHK-5m6E&t=51s 

 

Now go to https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/ 

and choose Summer Term Week 1 but start on the Day 2 activity. 

Read the pea maths with a grown up and tell them which ones are 

right. 

Now we are going to play my favourite game-I spy!I would like you to 

find something in your house or something you can see from your 

window beginning with an a,b,c,d,e,f, 

 

 To keep ourselves fit, we are going to join Joe for P.E today 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rz0go1pTda8  He is super 

fit but you can be as fit as him too! 

 

 We will see you again tomorrow 

Mrs Allen,Mrs Beaulah and Mrs Parry 
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